TURNER CAMP BULLETIN

Week One
111 YEAR'S
June 13, 2025

Friday, June 13 5:30 Fish Fry and Ticket Books
Saturday, June 14 9:00 Mandatory Parents Mtg/Rath

9;30 Youth Staff Training

10:00 Ladies Aux Mgt./Clubhouse

6:00 Tom’s Texas BBQ Special/Grill
Sunday, June 15 FATHERS DAY RATHS CLOSED
Monday, June 16 9:00 Youth Program Begins/A-Field

YOUTH - Hello Everyone! ltis time to register your Campers for the 2025 ITC
Program! Click this link to register. Campers eligible for Program are either 6 years
old or entering First Grade in the Fall. If you're a Cottage Owner or renting for the
season, the cost of Program for your children is included in the ground lease.

1.Members (non-cottage owners):
«  $350 for the season. This includes a pool tag.
«  $40 for a single day of Program activities.

«  $50 for a seasonal pool tag only.
2.Non-Members:

«  $50 for a single day of Program activities. This includes pool admission for the
day. Non-member participation is limited to 10 days per season.

Please join us for the mandatory parent meeting on Saturday, June 14th at 9:00
am at the Raths. If you or a representative from your family can't attend the meeting,
we will host another meeting closer to The Water Show. A daily calendar of events,
as well as the parent rules and expectations, will be available at the Parent Meeting
on June 14th.

Thank you for your support, and we look forward to a great 2025 Season!

Link to Register-The Youth Committee Nicole Sandine, Ashley Flowers, Ashley
Livingston, Nicole Becker, Tina Odachowski, Amy Oatey, Chris Beeftink, Kathie
Gebhardt & Charlie Gloppe




Friday, June 20 5:30 Fish Fry & Laurie’s Mongolian Beef Special
8:00 Sonia’s Family Night Bingo
Saturday, June 21 9:00 Golf Outing
6:00 John’s Eiche Wings Special/Grill
Sunday,June 22  8:30 Staff Family Breakfast
9/10 New/All Cottage Owners Meeting

Dear Cottage Owners - as we embark on another season at Camp we are reminding everyone of
the Rules and Regulations (R&Rs) about parking in undesignated areas and speeding through
Camp. The Parking R&Rs have been updated and approved by the District Council, so please
make certain you review them (attached) and abide by them. The decision was to add some clarity
and a fine after an initial notification. No one at Camp wants to act as a police officer, so please
follow the rules and it will make it easier on everyone. Abiding by the Parking R&Rs means you
have no concerns by these updated changes. The opportunity to request handicap parking
privileges still exists. You will need to submit a letter from your doctor stating medical necessity
and a state handicap parking placard. The application needs to go to the Camp Committee for
review. Submit the form to itcfeedback2@gmail.com and once the request is reviewed, you will
hear back from the District Secretary.

Regarding Speeding through Camp - again we need to SLOW DOWN. The recommended
speed through Camp is 10 mph but you need to be ever vigilant as the kids will be coming out
soon. Practice good driving habits even when the kids are not present, build muscle memory, that
when you drive in either of Camp's gates, you are going 10 mph. Please also practice focused
driving, keep your phones in your pockets or purses until you arrive at your Camp destination. We
are all fortunate to have such a unique place as Camp, let's not jeopardize it with fast or distracted
driving.

CREDIT CARD ACCEPTANCE - ITC is introducing credit card acceptance with a 3% surcharge,
urging you to use cash or ticket books for convenience and safety, and informing you of upcoming
events, including the lllinois District Bowling Tournament and a golf outing.

Note

*Always bring cash or a ticket book for payments, aware of the 3% surcharge on credit card
payments.

*Consider placing a bet or getting a friend to place a bet for you at Eiche Wings Special & the Girill.

WEEKLY BULLETIN - If you have something to post in the bulletin, please make sure to email it to
camp.bulletin23850@yahoo.com not later than Wednesday. NO TEXT MESSAGES, emails only.
If you would like the bulletin to be email to you, please go to www.illinoisturners.org and sign up.
Thank you! Chris Mostyn




